
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

February 21, 2017 

 

Dallas Filipino Lions Club 

C/O Gloria Mathur, President  

8705 Baltusrol Dr. 

Flower Mound, Texas 75022 

 

Dear Dallas Filipino Lions Club, 

 

 On behalf of the City Council, the citizens of Farmers Branch, and the City Staff, I thank you for 

the generous donation in the amount of $1,050 to the Farmers Branch Parks and Recreation Department.  

Your donation will be utilized to purchase and install a bench that will be appreciated by those utilizing 

the playground at Oran Good Park.  Your donation will also increase the awareness of your club’s 

commitment in the community.  

 

        Sincerely, 

 

 

        Bob Phelps 

        Mayor 

 

 


